
Congratulations! Your negotiating team is pleased to announce 
that members have ratified the tentative agreement we reached 
with the employer.

Living Waters Catholic Separate School Division is now performing 
a review of the draft agreement we sent in our last update. The 
agreement will be posted as soon as that review is completed.

The 3% retroactive pay increase that was part of the new collective 
agreement should be be made today (Friday, June 27).

If you have questions, please reach out to a member of the team.
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